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RELEASE 
 
 
 
Following the competitive dialogue process launched last November, the FRR (Fonds de 
Réserve pour les Retraites) has selected Euro RSCG C&O to support its corporate and 
financial communications program. 
 
The agency will also redesign the Fund’s visuals and all publications. 
 
 
  


